
Friday, March 1st 
 
March is here!!!!  There are two important events that happen in March: 
 
March Madness and Lake Central Middle School Tennis.  Information sheets are 
available in the office.  The program is limited to the first 40 students. 
 
There will be an NJHS meeting for CURRENT members next Wednesday, March 6th, 
at 8:00 a.m. in the LGI. 
 
BOYS/GIRLS TRACK:  Information is available in the office.  You must complete online 
registration and have a physical on file in order to participate in preseason 
practices.  Boys track begins March 11th, girls begins March 18th. 
 
GIRLS ON THE RUN:  Program registration is now open for the spring session of Girls 
on the Run at Clark!  The program is open to 5th grade girls and will be first come, first 
served.  The girls will meet on Tuesdays and Thursdays, 3:45-5:00, beginning March 
5th.  Registration is online at Girls on the Run Program Registration 
(www.gotrofnwi.org).  If you have any questions, please contact Coach Sharon at (219) 
614-8372. 
 
Last day to order your Clark yearbook is April 12th.  Yearbooks will be delivered in 
May.  At delivery time, a limited number will be available for purchase at the cost 
$40.00.  Save money and order now! 
 
Have a fantastic weekend! 
 

http://www.gotrofnwi.org/

